Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League

Juniper Hill Golf Course

April 20, 2016

League Administrator, Ruth Hinkle opened the meeting

Ruth recognized those who had birthdays in April. Prayer requests and concerns were received.

Minutes from the March 8, 2016 were motioned to be accepted by P.J. Johnson and seconded by Pam Rhodes. Motion carried.

Financial reports were not available at the meeting. P.J. Johnson was added to the signature requirements at the bank for the general fund. She will pay bills and provide reports at the next meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:

Committee is working on the Juniper,
There was no other old business discussed.

NEW BUSINESS:

Need more golfers to sign up for the scramble on April 23 Lisa Hodge reminded us about the Golf Scramble for the seniors. Steve Johnson asked for help to clean-up the kitchen/meeting area on regular bases. Aggie Hampton suggested that we help new people with ringer sheets.

Meeting adjourn.

Carol Payton, Secretary